
Response To COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

In trying to provide a safe environment, the following protocols have 
been implemented here: 

• Our facilities are cleaned regularly. 
• High touched surfaces are being cleaned and disinfected daily. This 

includes tables, doorknobs, countertops, handles.  
• In addition to hand soap available in the bathrooms, we have a 

supply of alcohol-based hand sanitizers available for use at every 
service time and location. 

• Temporarily closing all the drinking fountains until further notice 
• We plan to continue our meetings but are monitoring the situation 

and following recommendations from provincial and local 
government agencies. 

The following are suggested for our attendants for virus prevention: 
• Wash your hands often for at least 20 seconds, using plenty of soap 

and running water.  
• Clean your hands with an alcohol-based hand sanitizer often 

throughout the day. 
• Disinfect items such as your cellphone, tablets, keyboard on a 

regular basis. 
• Cover your mouth when you cough, and sneeze into a tissue or the 

inside of your sleeve or elbow, not your hands. 
• Keep your hands away from your eyes, nose and mouth to keep 

germs from entering your body. 
• If you have any symptoms of fever, cough, shortness of breath or 

sore throat, you must stay at home. This will prevent the spread of 
germs to other people you may come into contact with. 

• Those who develop symptoms should stay home and call their 
health-care provider or 8-1-1 to discuss any need for testing and 
follow up.  

 


